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BARGAINS GALORE COMPLETES PHASE 1 !!
Bargains Galore is excited to announce that we are nearing completion of Phase 1 – our New Donation Center!  Our new center is now located on the west side of the store.  We anticipate opening our new Donation Center on Thursday, August 21.

This center was built with you in mind.  You’ll now find your donating experience to be even more pleasant, streamlined and efficient.  We think you’ll enjoy all the convenient features of the new donation center and we look forward to serving you even better!  To serve our donators best, Donation Center hours are: 
Thursday  10 am – 8 pm

     Friday  10 am – 2 pm

Saturday  10 am – 2 pm

(Donation Center is closed Monday – Wednesday.)
To make the transition from Phase 1 to Phase 2 of our renovation project, Bargains Galore will need to close for 2 weeks.  Also, we are unable to accept donations during this time frame.  
The store will be CLOSED from August 4 – August 20.

We will reopen on Thursday, August 21.

So, we realize many of you will be experiencing a “Bargains Galore withdrawal”, but it’ll be worth the wait!  In addition to the new Donation Center, the store will be newly stocked with a huge selection of fall fashions for the entire family.  And ladies, look for our temporarily relocated clothing department – a necessary, but exciting move!

Thank you for your continued support & patience during Project RENOVATE.  We appreciate you!









